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Related WestPac going green

Related WestPac last week unveiled details of
the sustainability initiatives it will use to

create a cleaner, greener environment
throughout the redevelopment of Snowmass
Village.

The firm will partner with the Rocky Mountain
Institute to pursue the solutions, which include
participating in the new Leadership in Energy
and Environmental Design (LEED) for
Neighborhood Development pilot program and
pursuing LEED certification for all buildings
going forward.

It also will use cleaner construction practices
and traffic-reduction initiatives to improve air
quality and minimize environmental impacts;
appoint a "sustainability specialist" to ensure
sustainable design; and form a Sustainability
Stewardship Committee.




